
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Invitation to a Meeting of the Academic Community of the Third Faculty of Medicine 

 
 
Dear esteemed colleagues, 
 
I hereby invite you to a meeting of the Academic Community of our Faculty on the occasion of the 
new academic year 2023/2024. 
 
Date: October 2, 2023 at 15:15 
 
Venue: Syllabova posluchárna 
 
Programme: 

1. Dean's Report on the Activities of the Faculty Management 

2. Information given by the Vice-Dean for Undergraduate Education and Student Affairs 

3. Information given by the Vice-Dean for Academic Career Development 

4. Information given by the Vice-Dean for Postgraduate Studies and Student Research 

Activities 

5. Information given by the Vice-Dean for the Support and Evaluation of Research 

6. Information given by the Vice-Dean for Specialized Education and Public Health Promotion 

7. Information given by the Vice-Dean for Development 

8. Information given by the Vice-Dean for Accreditation and for Career and Social Affairs 

9. Information given by the Vice-Dean for Public and International Relations 

10. Information given by the Bursar of the Faculty 

11. Dean's Report on the Plans of the Faculty 

12. Discussion 

 
I thank all the members of the Academic Community for their work so far and look forward to the 
joint meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. MUDr. Petr Widimský, DrSc. 
 
Dean of the Third Faculty of Medicine 
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